
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Angie Willis' <AngieStoner@scsenate.gov>

Date: 4/2/2014 6:55:50 AM
Subject: RE: New FTE

We are contracting with HHS to assist with enrollment of difficult Medicaid enrollees. They are behind and have
asked our help. We would have 1.5 FTE's in the office and others in the COG's. If I can increase the budget that
would be great. This is anticipated for next year. The contract will be signed in July for next year.

Classified $60,000
Operating $20,000
Fringe $20,000
Aid to Subdivision $900,000
Total $1,000,000

I am traveling the rest of the week but can be reached at 528-3214

Thanks for your help.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Angie Willis [mailto:AngieStoner@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 9:15 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: New FTE

Tony, Please send me a general description of the contract and the duties of the FTE. Do you have sufficient other 
funds authorization for the contract or do you need an increase? It shouldn't be a problem to add an FTE during full 
Committee. Thanks - Angie

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 3:03 PM
To: Angie Willis
Subject: New FTE

Angie,

Is it too late to request a new Other FTE for next year? HHS is talking to us about a contract next year that would 
require an FTE. What is the best way to handle this?

Thanks.
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Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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